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Dalton Schreier of Brainerd named Young Snowmobiler 
 of the Year. 

 
The Minnesota United Snowmobilers Association (MnUSA) is 
proud to announce the recipient of the 2015 Young Snowmobiler of 
the Year is Dalton Schreier of Brainerd. 
 
Even as a teenager, Dalton’s leadership in the Gull Lake Drifters Snowmobile Club is a valuable 
asset to the club.  He regularly attends the club’s board of directors meetings and makes an effort 
to attend club meetings.  He works on club raffles and promotes the club as he proudly wears 
club shirts and hats. He volunteers to help on trail clean-up even though he knows it is hard 
work.  He also invited a friend to help with clean-up which in turn, introduced his friend to club 
membership and why it is important. 
 
Dalton has taken his love of snowmobiles to the Black Bear 4-H club and has done talks on 
snowmobile safety and educated them on snowmobile clubs and the economic impact they have 
in his community. 
 
Because Dalton takes great interest in his snowmobile club, works to promote snowmobiling and 
his club as well as training young riders on the sport, he is MnUSA’s 2015 Young Snowmobiler 
of the year. 
 

#  #  # 
 
The Minnesota United Snowmobilers Association, which works closely with the legislature, 
state, local and national organizations, to promote favorable snowmobile legislation, regulations 
and funding. The association and its volunteers have worked extensively to help develop 
Minnesota’s snowmobile trail system – one of the most comprehensive systems in the country. 
For more information visit www.mnsnowmobiler.org. 


